
One program having  sentimental  value  ― because  my wife  was  in  it  with  me  ― was  with  the 
Baltimore Music Club.  All of our songs had to be in a foreign language.  The only (half-)exception to  
that was The Prayer(Andrea Bocelli arrangement), ― half in English and half in Italian.  For the songs 
in Spanish  we used a background CD.  Dan Hays, the Music Club president that year, accompanied me 
on the Italian songs.  His monthly letter is excerpted below.

  


